
17.2 Establishment of an Engagement Committee
One recommendation of the Task Force on Governance is to establish an 
informal Engagement Committee to create interest, motivate and encourage 
qualified people and member associations to apply for volunteer senior posts 
in FIG.

FIG Council suggests establishing already now an informal Engagement 
Committee as described in the Council response, Key issue E, for a trial period 
from now and until 2025. 

Appointed in June 2021, the committee could assist in promoting the 
search for the next President and two Vice Presidents (to be elected 
in 2022) 



17.2 Establishment of an Engagement Committee

This suggestion needs further investigation and may be brought to the 
General Assembly for a final decision after further investigation at the 
General Assembly in 2022).

Motion: That the General Assembly agrees that Council establishes an 
informal Engagement Committee for a trial period until 2025 resulting in an 
evaluation whether to continue this model.


